
 
 
 
 

Dear Business, Organization,                          
and/or Resident, 
 
The time is here once again to raise funds for the 2023 Spectacular Fireworks Display.  This 
year’s 30-minute display of non-stop spectacular fireworks with the grandest finale yet, will be 
launched from the Caseville Beach on Saturday, July 1st.  Our committee has decided on 
several methods to raise funds for this year’s show: 
 
Direct Donations   Donation Canisters     “Lucky 300” Raffle     Golf outing  
 
Again this year there will be a “Lucky 300” with only 300 tickets sold for $20 each.  The 
drawings will be held every Friday for ten weeks beginning July 7th and ending September 8th. 
Tickets are available at local businesses and at the Chamber Office. You may contact the 
Caseville Chamber of Commerce office at 989-856-3818 or stop by. 
 
For a direct donation, please see the form below.  For a donation canister, please call the 
Chamber office 989-856-3818. 
 
Thousands of spectators have enjoyed Caseville’s Fireworks over the years, and with community 
support we can continue the celebration for many more years to come.  Please keep the 

tradition alive with your generous support.  Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 
          
Steve Louwers 
Chamber President 

 

 

Business/Organization or Individual  ___________________________________ 
Contact Person ____________________________________________________ 
Address __________________________________________________________ 
Phone ___________________________________________________________ 
 
We will donate $__________.   
 
Please make checks payable to the Caseville Area Chamber of Commerce-Fireworks 2023 and 
mail to P.O. Box 122, Caseville, MI 48725

SPECTACULAR FIREWORKS 2023 



 


